

Helping Hands Newsletter Volume 4, Quarter 4 Website: www.nhcg.org

New Horizons Caregivers Group "We Care and We Give"

Backpack Distribution Great Success!!

New Horizons was blessed with many supporters helping to collect school supplies, backpacks, stuffing backpacks and distributing 910 stuffed backpacks to low-income students from HLPUSD. Part of the distribution took place on August 5th right before school began. This was a great help for low-income students to be prepared for the new year, which began on August 8th.



Above: Volunteers prepare hundreds of backpacks stuffed with school supplies.

Thank you DKG Sisters and Girl Scout Troop members for stuffing so many backpacks we almost ran out of room to store them all!





During the Summer months New Horizons providing hundreds with groceries every month. This helps families whose children usually receive free breakfast and lunch when school is in session.



On August 5th New Horizons distributed directly to children in need free backpacks stuffed with school supplies.



Above: Grandview distributed 100 backpacks donated to New Horizons from Hot Topic. Other schools received and distributed backpacks during the first week of school.



The Holidays are fast approaching and if you would like to help, please consider adopting a family in need or supplying holiday food items:

Contact:

Donna (626) 941-8100

Yes New Horizons I can help with a financial contribution. Here is my tax deductible donation to help low-income children and single parent families right away. I am enclosing my check for:

- () \$100 to help pay for groceries and holiday food for a small family in need.
- () \$200 to help pay for groceries and holiday gifts for a family in need.
- (__) \$_____ to help as much as I possibly can!